Follow-up [Shobna <Shobna. .com> To: Njuguna Gicharu <njuguna.gicharu@saurusnetworks.com> Dear Njuguna I hope that all is well at your end. Kindly note that the General Elections will be held on the 2019 in Mauritius. Please factor this in your travel plan. I look forward to hear from you. With thanks and regards Shobna SHOBNA From: Njuguna Gicharu <njuguna.gicharu@saurusnetworks.com> 2019 10:38 AM Sent: <Shobna. To: Shobna .com> Cc: Subject: Re: Follow-up [Thanks Shobna. It was great catching up. I will communicate my itinerary in a couple of weeks. Kind Regards, Njuguna Gicharu Chief Executive Officer Saurus Networks Limited

Telephone: +254 206440200

Website: www.saurusnetworks.com Email: info@saurusnetworks.com

Abercrombie & Kent House, Mombasa Rd.

P.O. Box 23536-00100 Nairobi, Kenya. Shobna. From: Shobna .com> 2019 1:55:17 PM To: Njuguna Gicharu < njuguna.gicharu@saurusnetworks.com> Cc: Subject: Follow-up Dear Njuguna It was great catching-up with you just now. I understand that you are planning to be in Mauritius early in November for a couple of weeks and at which time we will discuss re-structuring of Saurus and your re-location. As mentioned, should you need any assistance with accommodation/logistics please do let me know. With thanks and regards Shobna **SHOBNA** E shobna.